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Matt is the Chief of Planning, overseeing the short and long-term management of the state’s water 

supplies. He currently serves as the agency’s Planner for the Equus-Walnut, Great Bend Prairie, and 

Smoky Hill-Saline Regional Planning Areas.  Additionally, Matt serves as the KWO Project Manager for 

the John Redmond Reservoir Dredging Project.  Prior to joining KWO in July of 2012, he worked at the 

Kansas Department of Health and Environment in the Bureau of Air in the Ambient Air Monitoring 

Section and more recently in the Bureau of Water in the Watershed Management Section as a WRAPS 

Project Officer.   

Originally from Burrton, KS, Matt graduated from the University of Kansas with a Bachelor’s degree in 

Geography and from Emporia State University with a Master’s degree in Physical Sciences. 

 


